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PRESS RELEASE 
 

No: 469/2017 

Date: 27th July 2017 

Royal Philharmonic Concert Orchestra  

Her Majesty’s Government of Gibraltar is pleased to announce the details for the Royal 

Philharmonic Concert Orchestra as part of the National Celebrations and commemorating the 

50th anniversary of the 1967 Referendum.  

The concert will be held on Saturday 9th September at the Victoria Stadium at 9.30pm. The 

performance will feature the Orchestra, conducted by Timothy Henty, together with soprano 

Laura Wright and tenor Wynne Evans.  

Ticket priced at £5 will go on sale as from Monday 31st July and will be available from 

www.buytickets.gi and from the John Mackintosh Hall ticket office between 11am and 1pm, 

Monday to Friday. Doors will open at 8pm on the night of the concert and ticket holders are 

advised to arrive early. 

Accessible areas are also being provided for persons with a mobility disability or wheelchair users. 

Persons wishing to avail themselves of this service can also purchase their tickets as above.  

Insofar as catering is concerned, there will be no catering at the venue. Therefore, the organisers 

are encouraging those attending the event to bring their own snacks and drinks. 

For further information, please contact the Gibraltar Cultural Services, Events Department on 

telephone 20075669 or email: rpco.concert@gibraltar.gov.gi  


